Letter to the accc.gov.au. 
Dear Sir/Madam. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]People are at a major disadvantage in rural areas. Namely black spots for mobile phones, as well the phone provider just drops out. Wireless providers there is no choice so we end up with the most expensive provider, which drops out as well. Country people are faced with many problems that are taken for granted in our City areas. Really makes life very difficult. Many retired people make the decision to relocate to country areas with little idea of the problems they will be forced to face as years go by, such as contact with family and friends, a very isolating position to be forced to live.  There is very little interest in country people we apparently are to few to far away and not worth the expense. Maybe in a smart World with smart technology country towns may advance and attract technology based business. Country towns must not be left behind to be ignored and risk the real possibility, which is happening in towns everywhere of mass evacuation. Thank you for your time and thoughtful consideration. 
Yours faithfully 
Cheryl Kneipp    
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